							October 7, 2020

The governing body met in regular session at 7:30 p.m., October 7, 2020 in the council room.  Mayor Joe Mitchell and councilmembers Alice Lackey, Kylee Luckeroth, Mike Stallbaumer, Steve Bennett, Ray Shinn and Jim Mitchell were present.  Also present was City Administrator Matt Rehder,City Attorney Martin Mishler and Tami Haverkamp.

Jim Mitchell moved and Alice Lackey seconded a motion to approve the minutes of the regular meeting held on September 16, 2020.  All six voted aye.

Alice Lackey moved and Kylee Luckeroth seconded a motion to approve the minutes of the special meeting held on September 21, 2020.  All six voted aye.

Jim Mitchell moved and Ray Shinn seconded a motion to approve the minutes of the special meeting held on September 23, 2020.  All six voted aye.

Mike Stallbaumer moved and Alice Lackey seconded a motion to approve the minutes of the special meeting held September 28, 2020.  All six voted aye.

Ray Shinn moved and Steve Bennett seconded a motion to approve Appropriation Ordinance No. 1392, paying all bills.  All six voted aye.

Mayor Joe Mitchell announced the appointment of Tami Haverkamp as City Clerk.  Jim Mitchell moved and Kylee Luckeroth seconded a motion to approve the appointment of Tami Haverkamp as City Clerk effective November 2, 2020.  All six voted aye.

At 7:45 p.m., Alice Lackey moved and Jim Mitchell seconded a motion to adjourn the meeting.  All six voted aye.





								Jane F. Strathman
								City Clerk
